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Achieving great things together! 



Our School Food Culture 

We invited parents and grandparents to sample 
our delicious school lunches. 

 







We care about the pupils’ thoughts 
on lunches. 
 
What do you think about hot dinners now? 
Spring term 2015 Fishergate school council want to know what you think about school 
dinners now things have changed. Please complete this questionnaire by circling the 
answers you agree with and hand back to your school councillor.  THANK YOU!                                                         
   
What do you think to the hot dinner menu? 
  
Excellent          Good                 Could be better 
  
Would you like more choice? 
 I would like more       I would like less        It’s fine 
  
How do you like the new seating arrangements? 
  
         Excellent     Good       Ok        Don’t like it 

 



 
 

Do you have enough time to eat? 

Time 

Yes 21

No 14

Sometimes



Meet the Cook! 



The staff attend cooking courses to 
keep skills up to scratch. 



We have fun growing and harvesting 
food on our school allotment. 



We have lots of opportunities to learn 
about food from different cultures and 
times. 
 

Yr 1/2 make kebabs  and learn about the claw and bridge 
cutting techniques.  



We go back in time to WW1 

 





We make an effort to engage the 
parents and the local community. 

Yr 3/4 learn about Japan during Global Fortnight and take 
part in a traditional tea ceremony. 



We asked a local volunteer to help us 
make sushi. 



Yr 5/6 have regular visits to Frankie 
and Benny’s – especially useful for 
teaching fractions and percentages! 



Fishergate’s Top Tips! 
• For children to experience the 

process of ‘ground to grub’ is 
memorable. 

• Grow for a purpose and enjoy 
eating! 

• Reach out, involve and enjoy the 
local community. 


